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U.S.N.R.C., Region IV
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reply to a Notice of Violation
License #35-15626-01
Docket #30-09481/93-01

The following information is in response to the NRC correspondence of !
December 15, 1993. Each reply listed below corresponds to the NRC
correspondence enumeration code.

A. 1. This violation is acknowledged. The Nuclear Medicine i

technologist is registered with more than fifteen years experience
as a nuclear technologist. She says she misunderstood the !
requirements of the weekly area wipe test. The physicist reviewed .

the documentation quarterly.

2. The physicist discussed this violation with the nuclear technologist. ;

Both agree that she is properly making the weekly wipe tests at ,

!this time.

3. The physicist will be giving a comprehensive training program to .

all nuclear personnel on " routine" calibrations, surveys, assays, j
and radioisotope controls on January 19. The training will be |

documented and filed.

4. We believe this violation has been corrected as of this date. |
!

B. 1. This violation is acknowledged. A 3" X 5" card stating that " Title
10 parts 19,20,30 and 35 are stored in the right, bottom drawer of i

the nuclear medicine desk with a copy of the nuclear license and
,
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the license application" has been posted on the nuclear medicine bulletin board i
'

for at least eight years. We are unable to explain why it is missing at this time.
'

2. As of this date, a new card stating the same information has been
prepared and displayed on the nuclear medicine bulletin board. .j

3. The proper display of this card, the license, and other required _ [
documents will be checked each quarter during the quarterly
nuclear medicine record keeping audit. Assurance that 10 CFR
parts 19c 20,30 and 35 are available will also be made during ,

those audits.
-!

4. This violation has been corrected as of this date. ,

!

If you need further actica or information concerning this matter, please contact |

me at (918) 456-0641. :
,

'

Sincere)y/,

M hm/kY A

L. Gene Matthews :
Administrator
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